
Dates to Remember! 
6/6- 6th Grade Step-Up Day to Cony
6/6: - 6th Grade Transition Meeting for 7th Grade 

@Cony 6:00 P.M.
6/9:  Field Day (Rain or Shine)
6/9:  3rd Trimester Closes
6/12: 6th Grade Celebration at Lincoln 

Mr. Weber's Class 6:00-6:20 P.M.
Ms. Libby's Class 6:20-6:40 P.M.

6/14: Last Day of School 10:30 a.m. dismissal
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Another school year has come to a 
close; time flies when you are 
having fun with learning.  We are 
very proud of all of the academic and social/ emotional 
accomplishments of our students this year!  Over the 
summer, we encourage our students to stay connected 
through reading for pleasure, doing some daily journals, 
and continuing to practice their math facts for automaticity. 
There are some summer reading challenges through our 
local library or Barnes and Noble. Families can also have 
students visit our school Youtube channel to see some staff 
members reading books aloud. Our older students can also 
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Summer Meals! ALL Kids Eat Free!
This summer, all kids 18 and under eat free starting July 10th and ending August 11th. 
The lunches will be provided Monday through Friday at the following locations and 
times:

As a reminder to families, class lists will be finalized over the summer and mailed home to families in August. There 
are many students that move in and out of our neighborhood over summer break. As a result of this, we have to make 
several adjustments to our class lists to balance students out appropriately. Balanced class sizes are important with 
delivering instruction to meet the needs of our students. Therefore, in our “Welcome Back to School” letter sent out 
mid-August, before the start of school, students will learn about their new classroom teacher for the 23/24 school 
year. School supply lists will go home with students on the last day of school, but will also be posted on our school 
website as well for families wanting an early jump on back to school supplies over the summer. Please make sure that 
we have any updated addresses in our system if you have moved over the school year or summer so that we send the 
letter to the correct address and that you have the information leading into our new school year. 

We hope all our families have a wonderful summer break!  We look forward to seeing everyone again in the fall.

Glenridge Apartments: 10:30-10:50
McCalls Playground: 10:55-11:15
Williams Playground: 11:20-11:40

Mill Park: 11:50-12:05
Calumet Playground: 12:10-12:25

All meals must be eaten on site and cannot be taken home

get a jumpstart on the Maine Student Book Award (MSBA) challenge for 23/24. We also hope that students spend 
some time enjoying nature and the outdoors, swimming, biking, and hiking.



Nurse Notes

The end of the school year is coming upon us quickly.
Please pick up all inhalers, prescription medications, Epi-pens, and over the counter medications by June 14th. 

All medications will be disposed of properly on June 14th if not picked up.

~Nurse Abby 

6th Grade Celebration! 
On June 12th rain or shine, we are looking to continue our tradition of celebrating 
our 6th graders with wrapping up their elementary career as their next chapter: 
middle school!We will continue with an outside event, where students will walk up 
to be presented with their promotion certificates, collect their bags and allow 
famililes to take pictures along the way.

We are inviting students to arrive at school at their assigned class time (6:00-6:20- Mr. Weber’s class; 
6:20-6:40- Ms. Libby’s class) to collect their goody bag and see their teacher.  Upon arrival, students will 
get in line to wait their turn.

Students may possess and self-administer topical sunscreen provided by the parent/guardian. Sunscreen is 
to be in its original container, labeled with directions of use and warnings. Written permission from 
parent is required. School nurse or other school personnel may inspect sunscreen product for safety and 

proper FDA labeling. No aerosol or spray sunscreen allowed. 

Field Day Sunscreen

Please let your child's teacher know by June 5th 
if you plan to attend.

School Medications

7th Grade Immunization Requirements
Students who are moving on to 7th grade do require the following immunizations:

• Tdap (1 Dose)
• Meningococcal Conjugate Vaccine  (1 Dose)

Please be sure to make an appointment with your child’s primary care provider to update vaccines prior to 
August 30th, 2023.  If you have any questions, please reach out to our school nurse at (207)626-2483

https://dispatch.barnesandnoble.com/content/dam/ccr/pdf/2021/BN_Summer_Reading_21_Journal_English.pdf
www.tdbank.com/SummerReading
http://lithgow.lib.me.us/?page_id=6763
https://lithgow.beanstack.org/reader365
https://www.inspiringsavings.com/summer-reading-programs/
www.mycapstonelibrary.com/login/?sqs=bedbad9b06c734c76a7c14c62eb070f2f13e2a1e960ea8e5bb717b0c43611206



